November 11, 2020
Town of Wareham
To: Zoning Board of Appeals

Letter of Support

My name is William Scott and my property is located at 15 Ocean Avenue, Mblu 1//C/ and
directly abuts 169 Onset Avenue, Mlbu 1//B/. We have reviewed the plans for the construction of the
proposed 2-bedroom R-unit residential building on this lot and are in favor of the development.

In conclusion, |we feel that this development is consistent with the integrity of the neighborhood
and granting the applicant a variance is justified.

Sincerely,
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15 Ocean Avenue

Onset, MA 02558




